
 
 
Club Minutes – January 2023 
(Draft copy subject to agreement at next meeting) 
 
 Meeting on January 15 2024 in the British Legion Aspull. 
 
Apologies.  
 
No apologies were received from members.  
 
I must apologise for the rushed format of the meeting. Half an hour before our 
scheduled start time the management of the British Legion informed us that they 
needed to close the building by 20.30. 
 
1. The chairman welcomed all the members present and explained why we had to 
start so early.  
 
2. A quick review of matters arising from the previous meeting was carried out. We 
had agreed to hold meetings bimonthly. Therefore, the following are the dates for the 
2024 meetings: 
March 18th 
May 20th  
July 15th  
September 16th  
November 18th  
 
3. A swift round the room for any other business followed.  
 
4. Our guest speaker was Mr David Jones who addressed the members on the 
subject of shipbuilding. David's briefing was very interesting but perhaps a little 
rushed due to the time restrictions suddenly placed upon us. We thank him for his 
time. The chairman invited him to continue his brief at the next meeting.  
 
5. The meeting was closed at approximately 20.40 . Next meeting March 18th.  
 
Dave Lawrence 
Chairman. 
 
Please note we are still looking for a recruit for the post of secretary. Please contact 
me if you need more information /help in deciding! Thank you! 
 



 
 


